
Little Chalfont Surgery’s Patient Participation Group (PPG) wish to welcome you to 
join us! 

• Being a critical friend to the practice;  

• advising the practice on the patient perspective and providing insight into the 

responsiveness and quality of services; 

• encouraging patients to take greater responsibility for their own and their 

family’s health;  

• researching the views of those who use the practice;  

• regular communication with the patient population. 

To join us please contact us via little.chalfontppg@nhs.net or through the surgery’s 
reception desk. 
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